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Comments: Comments on scoping letter for NorthFork Nooksack Vegetation Project

 

Dear Mt Baker Ranger District and District Ranger Erin Uloth:

 

Please accept these comments on the scoping letter for the NorthFork Nooksack Vegetation Project.

 

We attempted to send these through the cara online system but it seems to be broken.

 

Thank you!

 

Sincerely,

 

Kathleen S. Gobush, PhD

 

Conservation Program Manager

 

Conservation Northwest


